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Bringing Learning to Life 

15th July 2022 

Year 6 Leavers Prom 2022 
 

 
Dear Year 6 Families, 
 
We met this morning to look at the plans for our Year 6 Leavers Prom on Wednesday 20th 
July.  
 

These are the following arrangements: 
 
All children will be brought to school through the Key Stage Two gate at 5.15pm. There will 
be a balloon arch, red carpet and lots of opportunity for photographs.  
 
Staff will greet the children at the gate, wave goodbye to families and walk them into the 
main school hall where the rest of the school will be ready to take part in their final school 
dance and song. YR- 5 teachers will then see their classes out for collecting at 5.30pm and 
Year 6 will gather in the courtyard for their welcome drinks and photographs.  
 
Staff will set up the hall with formal tables, a small cold buffet (including the sweets, 
popcorn, crisps, ‘mocktail’ bar and candy floss as they have requested). Small memories 
bags will be placed on their table setting with an Eastway keepsake and goodies.  
 
They will have an opportunity to chat, chill, dance and enjoy time together for one last 
time.  
 
We would ask that they do not bring mobile phones with them but you can bring them when 

you collect. There will be lots of opportunities for families to take videos and photographs 
when you collect but school will be making a video of the Prom memories for all families.  
 
Thank you so much for all our kind donations and volunteers. If you have acquired any props 
or freebies for the prom, please drop them into the school office from Monday. There will 
be no charge for any families. We want the children to remember this special time and 
remove the pressure from our families.  
 
Bring your tissues and join us as we spend these last precious moments with your children 
before their Eastway Journey ends.  
 
Mrs Morris  


